
Minutes
LB Community Center

August 2, 2021

In attendance:  Joy Schmitt, Doug Wickstrom, Bob Gallagher, Laurie Halaska, Sue 
Keenan
                                                                               
Absent:  Joe Jogmen, Larry Brown

Quorum was declared

Minutes of July 5, 2021 meeting were approved

Sue Keenan -
• $2500 left from Civic money to go toward new courtyard doors
• Hoping to make $1000 on Art in the Park
• Quote for doors is $4750
• Vendors being charged $50 for Art in the Park - Joy will talk to Bill on how to handle 

the money.
• Can something be done with water faucet in Courtyard? - Doug will call Poston

Bob Gallagher -
• Suggested we get some publicity for Courtyard renovation
• Who repairs the flagpole? - Doug said a new rope was installed last year.  Bob will 

investigate acquiring a new flag.

Doug Wickstrom -
• Cooling has been turned on, all went well.  Filters for the cooling unit have been 

discontinued.  Doug requested a quote for a new filter system.  There are leaks in a 
couple of units that are being repaired.

• Doug reviewed all of the heating and cooling charts with the group.  Downward trend 
continues.

• Meyer Glass will be replacing missing storm windows in the Y (kindergarten)
• More people are showing an interest in renting at the CC
• Summer park program appears to be a huge success

Laurie Halaska -
• Y business is picking up
• 17 new units for Long Beach at their sale

Meeting was adjourned.  Next meeting October 4, 2021, 4pm, LBCC Room 12



                
 


